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It has been Science week this week and we have been learning 

about Earth and Space. After finding out what we already knew, we 

collected information about each of the eight planets in our solar 

system. We have also applied our writing skills to produce an 

information report about a chosen planet. In order to understand the 

relative sizes of the planets, we compared them using a range of objects 

(many of the planets were compared to fruits!) By using a scale of 

1m:50,000,000km we calculated and measured the relative distances 

from the Sun of each of the planets too. 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Homework share is now on Wednesday 22nd March at 3pm 

• Kilve Court – Wednesday 29th – Friday 31st March! 

• Keep practising spellings, times tables, reading 5 x a week and 

complete mathletics homework 


